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SUBJECT 
 

Recall 15V-xxx:  DSC Hydraulic Unit System 
 
MODEL 
 
I12 (i8) 
 
SITUATION 
 
BMW AG is conducting a Voluntary Safety Recall involving Dynamic Stability Control (DSC) Hydraulic 

Unit System in certain i8 (I12).  Approximately 16 vehicles may be affected. 

Due to a supplier error in the manufacturing process, the drill holes of one or more of the six pump 

pistons may not have been produced to specification. As a result, this could cause one or more 

pistons to become restricted.  If this occurred, it could lead to impairment of the DSC functions, 

including the braking function. As a result, vehicle handling and control could be affected, increasing 

the risk of a crash. 

This bulletin will be updated with repair instructions, parts and warranty information when it becomes 

available.   

 


